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Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

Our planet is warming, our weather is changing, our planet is adjusting.  And we will be required to adjust to the
changes our planet is already making.

We should have reduced our Green House Gas Emissions drastically long ago.  Our children know we have let them
down.  Our daughter is 25 years old.  She's scared.  She's chosen not to have children because she doesn't know what
kind of life they might have with the changes our planet will be forced to make due to the Green House Gasses we,
it's inhabitants, have produced over the last 100 or so years.

We implore you to move quickly and bravely to institute legislation that will require us all to make the life and
business changes we must make. 

It's your job to lead us in these efforts and secure the best future we can for our citizens and children.  We will be
watching.

Sincerely,
Judith Huck
7636 SE 140th Dr  Portland, OR 97236-6643
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